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Communication dated 9 June 2008 received 
from the Resident Representatives of Germany, 
the Netherlands and the United Kingdom to the 

Agency with regard to the Conference on 
Nuclear Fuel Supply: Challenges and 

Opportunities 
 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat has received a communication dated 9 June 2008 from the Resident Representatives of 
Germany, the Netherlands and the United Kingdom, attaching the full report of Germany, the 
Netherlands and the United Kingdom on the Conference on Nuclear Fuel Supply: Challenges and 
Opportunities, held in Berlin on 17-18 April 2008. 

As requested in that communication, the report is herewith circulated for the information of Member 
States. 
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